NOTICE OF CO-OPTION

PARISH COUNCIL OF TENBURY

TOWN WARD

VACANCY FOR 3 COUNCILLORS TO BE FILLED BY CO-OPTION

The above Parish Council will consider filling by co-option 3 vacancies for Councillors to represent the Town Ward at its meeting to be held:

on Monday 5th February 2024

at 7pm in The Pump Rooms

Those who are interested in serving the community in this way and want to become a candidate for co-option should obtain an application form for candidacy from the Clerk. Completed application forms should be returned to the Clerk by

Friday 2nd February 2024

Clerk: Mrs. Lesley Bruton

Email: clerk@tenburytown.org.uk

Tel: 01584 810118

Chairman: Cllr David Patrick